From: AGRIC Minister

To: Tyler Gandam

Cc: Crystal Bourne

Subject: RE: Provincial Animal Protection Act
Date: December 19, 2024 2:26:00 PM

External: This Email is from an external sender. Be alert for Phishing. Do not click links if you do not know the sender.

Dear Tyler Gandam:

Thank you for your December 3, 2024 email providing a copy of resolution C8: Review of Provincial
Animal Protection Act, recently adopted by Alberta Municipalities.

| appreciate your organization’s interest in ensuring this provincial legislation remains up to date and
responsive to the expectations of Albertans. When the opportunity arises to review this legislation,
department staff will engage Alberta Municipalities further on this matter.

Thank you again for writing and providing your perspective on the Act and its Regulation. | have
forwarded your correspondence to department staff for further consideration.

Sincerely,

Honourable RJ Sigurdson
Minister, Agriculture and Irrigation
AR86621

From: Crystal Bourne <CrystalB@abmunis.ca> On Behalf Of Tyler Gandam
Sent: Tuesday, December 3, 2024 2:00 PM

To: AGRIC Minister <AGRIC.Minister@gov.ab.ca>

Cc: Iniblock@albertaspca.org

Subject: Provincial Animal Protection Act

CAUTION: This email has been sent from an external source. Treat hyperlinks and attachments in this email with care.

Dear Minister Sigurdson:

Please find attached correspondence relating to the above-noted subject matter.

Sincerely,

Tyler Gandam | President

E: president@abmunis.ca

300-8616 51 Ave Edmonton, AB T6E 6E6

Toll Free: 310-MUNI | 877-421-
6644 | www.abmunis.ca
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This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are
addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender. This message contains confidential information and is
intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee, you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this email.

We respectfully acknowledge that we live, work, and play on the traditional

and ancestral territories of many Indigenous, First Nations, Métis, and Inuit peoples.

We acknowledge that what we call Alberta is the traditional and ancestral territory of many peoples,
presently subject to Treaties 4, 6, 7, 8 and 10 and Six Regions of the Métis Nation of Alberta.



